
ARRA COMPLIANCE

Date:		  January 1st, 2024

Subject:     	 Made in America Qualifications for NexLight, Inc. Lighting Control Systems

This letter is in response to the request that NexLight, Inc. provide Country of Origin information regarding 
the NexLight Low Voltage Lighting Control System, including the lighting control panels, that are part of the 
NexLight proposal.

The commercial products offered by NexLight as part of its Low Voltage Lighting Control System are 
manufactured in the following locations:

	 Enclosures: 					     Saginaw, Michigan
	 Subpanel and Enclosure Accessories: 		 Crosby, Minnesota
	 Lighting Control Panel Assemblies: 		  Baxter, Minnesota

Additionally, sub-components of the Lighting Control System are manufactured in The Republic of Korea, 
which is a GPA designated country under free trade agreements.

Please be advised that the Products manufactured in the above USA locations are in full compliance with the 
“Buy American” provision as required under the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) of 2009.

If there are any questions or additional information is required, please feel free to contact NexLight, Inc.

Sincerely,

Nathan McCullough, President
NexLight, Inc.


